
 

 

 

 
UPCOMING STATION REP ELECTION 

INFORMATION 
 
 

VOTING BALLOTS FOR STATION REPS WILL BE 
MAILED PRIOR TO THE OPENING OF ELECTIONS ON 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2025. 
 

IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED A BALLOT IN THE 
MAIL BY WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5, PLEASE CALL THE 

UNION OFFICE SO THAT WE CAN VERIFY YOUR 
VOTING STATUS AND PROVIDE YOU WITH A NEW 

VOTING P.I.N. 
 

VOTING WILL BE DONE ELECTRONICALLY (ONLINE), 
AND INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE PROVIDED IN YOUR 

BALLOT PACKET. 
 

VOTING POLLS CLOSE ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19, 
AT 1200 CDT, AND THE RESULTS WILL BE POSTED 

AT 1200 CDT ON THURSDAY, MARCH 20. 
 
 

NEW REPS TAKE OFFICE EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2025 
 


